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Grill, Rebecca

From: Michael Maistelman [msm@maistelmanlaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2009 1:38 PM
To: Bohl, James
Cc: Peterson, Todd; Grill, Rebecca
Subject: FW: Junk Collectors
Attachments: 070789.pdf

Alderman Bohl, I was wondering if you have scheduled this matter yet or if you plan on scheduling it in the 
near future?  My clients have reviewed the proposed legislation and still would like to work with Legs Staff to 
address their concerns.  
 
We have had no contact with Legs Staff since 2007 and are not sure how they came up with this proposed 
language. Furthermore, we believe that since the junk-dealer car registration went into effect it has addressed all 
of the problems that were initially raised in 2007. 
 
Thank you, Mike 
 
  

From: "Grill, Rebecca"  
Date: Mon, 11 May 2009 09:26:31 -0500 
To: Michael Maistelman<msm@maistelmanlaw.com> 
Subject: Junk Collectors 
Mike: 
  
On October 9, 2007, you appeared before the committee regarding a junk collector ordinance.  It was held so the "city could work 
with the industry".  The ordinance is attached.  We would like to move forward on it, so if you could please reiterate your concerns 
regarding the legislation it would be appreciated.  Absent the information we will be moving forward with scheduling the ordinance as 
currently written.   
  
Thank you. 
  
  
Rebecca Grill 
License Division Manager 
200 E. Wells Street, Room 105 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
Phone 414-286-2238 
Fax 414-286-3057 
E-Mail rgrill@milwaukee.gov 
License Division Webpage www.milwaukee.gov/license 
  
  
  


